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The following tasks were accomplished by the Banks Association of Turkey within the context of the Framework Agreement On Financial Restructuring Program.  

1. “Application Form” and “Letter of Undertaking” to be signed by debtor firms was completed and sent to banks and other financial institutions who have signed the Framework Agreement On Financial Restructuring Program.

2. Report on Working Principles of the Arbitration Committee was completed.

3. The Board of Directors of the Banks Association of Turkey (BAT) has elected the associate and alternate members of the Arbitration Committee. Membership duties will be assigned shortly. 

4. BAT has signed a contract with Türkiye Sınai Kalkınma Bankası A.Ş, who will perform the duty of the Coordination Secretariat.

